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Field Research Abroad 2024 
 

Please be informed that we look for participants for "Field Research Abroad”2024 as 
follows; 
                        
【Field Research Abroad (Elective subject)  1Credit】 
We seek students who want to take this course. In this program, you will experience 
field survey for two weeks in sister universities as such in Asia (excluding your own 
country). Please consult with your supervisor and arrange a place to do field research. 
 

〇Application documents  
   Please prepare one set of documents below and submit a hard copy and also ones 

on electronic files (PDF format) to Student affairs section. You can submit 
electronic files by email to rendai-d@ml.tuat.ac.jp or bring to Student affairs 
section in USB memory.  
・Application form  
・Research achievements  
・Invitation letter 
 
Dead line of application : 【 April 23, 2024 】 

 

 
〇The result of selection will be announced in late May.  
※Please note that this event may not be held due to Covid-19. 

 
Enquiry and submission 

Student affairs section, UGSAS TUAT 
Oso 

rendai-d@ml.tuat.ac.jp 
042-367-5670  
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